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From: Sarah Ho
To: Alissa Sluys
Cc: Hannah Thompson; Brett Hood; Stacey Sharp
Subject: Evidence exchange
Date: Tuesday, 12 September 2023 4:11:08 pm


Hi Alissa,
I am letting the Hearings Panel know that Waka Kotahi intends to file its evidence late due to a
number of reasons.
 
As the hearings panel are aware, evidence was filed late by Council and the Applicant, and some
submitters have already sought a 2 day extension.
For Transport, expert conferencing was held on 5 September on the basis that issues were more
likely to be resolved prior to evidence exchange.  While substantial progress was made, not all
issues were covered, and further expert conferencing is scheduled for Wed 20 September. Waka
Kotahi therefore consider it more efficient to file its evidence after the second round of expert
conferencing, and no later than Friday 22 September.
 
Waka Kotahi are also engaging in further discussions with Northport outside of the RMA process,
and additional time is needed to work this through.
As there are few submitters in relation to Transport (Council Parks I believe are the only other
submitter on this topic), we do not consider this to affect the rebuttal evidence that is due on 3
October.
 
Thanks
Sarah
 
Sarah Ho
Kaiwhakamahere|Principal Planner - Poutiaki Taiao|Environmental Planning
System Design, Transport Services


DD +64 9 969 9912 / M +64 27 836 4532


E sarah.ho@nzta.govt.nz
Out of Office: Fridays


 
Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency
Auckland Office Level 5, Aon Centre, 29 Customs Street West, Auckland Central
Private Bag 106602, Auckland 1143, New Zealand
Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn


 
This message, together with any attachments, may contain information that is classified
and/or subject to legal privilege. Any classification markings must be adhered to. If you
are not the intended recipient, you must not peruse, disclose, disseminate, copy or use the
message in any way. If you have received this message in error, please notify us
immediately by return email and then destroy the original message. This communication
may be accessed or retained by Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency for information
assurance purposes.
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